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LETTER OF TRANSMITTAL
October 29, 1999 6495.99-003

To: Mr. Mark Johnson
Regional Water Quality Control Board
1515 Clay Street, Suite 1400
Qakland, California 94612

Re: Quarterly Groundwater Monitoring Report, for July 1 to September 30, 1999, Site Cleanup
Requirements Order No. 98-009, The Sherwin-Williams Facility, Emeryville, California

The following items are enclosed via Courier.

Description No. of Copies
Subject report in CD-ROM format 1

Cover Letter 1
Certification 1

The item(s) are transmitted: [ | At your request [] For your action

[(] For your review/comment [X] For your files

[(] For your approval [[] For your information
Sincerely,

YV i /ﬂ%ﬂ/}ﬂ/—\

"Mich#e] B. Marsden, R . C.HG.
Senior Associate Hydrogeologlst

cc: (via U.S. mail)
Susan Hugo, Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
Ignacio Dayrit, City of Emeryville Redevelopment Agency
George Stavnes, The Sherwin-Williams Company
Vera Nelson, Erler & Kalinowski, Inc.
Jay Grover, Chiron Corporation
Barbara Cook, Department of Toxic Substances Control
Peggy Peischl, Treadwell and Rollo
Reber Brown, Ph.D., California Department of Health Services
Robert Cave, BAAQMD
Jody Sparks, Toxics Assessment Group
Sandra Maxfield, ENTRIX, Inc.
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